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Hello, 

 

I would greatly appreciate and exhort you to please vote No on this bill.   The citizens 

of this state have been through much during the last few years (COVID, fires, 

shortages, inflation, excess crime, etc..).  The kicker is a highly valued relief to us and 

would create an undue hardship for us if reduced or prevented.   It is one blessing 

that all us hard working, tax payer citizens can look forward to.  Thank you!   
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